GAMBLING

4 March 2019

J Howarth
Email: fvi-request-9510-41339467 @requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Mr Howarth

Your Official Information Act request OIA1819-0476

Thank you for your Official Information Act (the Act) request, which was received by the Gambling
Commission (the “Commission”) on 4 February 2019.

You have requested:

Under OIA | request for a period between (1 January 2018 until 1 February 2019) the dates,
duration and topic of meetings between:

= The Executive Director of the Gambling Commission and Graeme Stephens or
predecessor (CEO SkyCity) - The Executive Director of the Gambling Commission and
Michael Adhearne (COO SkyCity) - The Executive Director of the Gambling Commission
and Phil O’Connell (Regulatory Manager SkyCity) - The Executive Director of the
Gambling Commission and Rob Campbell and (Chairman Skycity) - The Executive
Director of the Gambling Commission and Bruce Carter (Deputy Chairman Skycity)

- The Chief Gambling Commissioner and Graeme Stephens or predecessor (CEQO
SkyCity) - he Chief Gambling Commissioner and Michael Adhearne (COO SkyCity) - The
Chief Gambling Commissioner and Phil O'Connell (Regulatory Manager SkyCity) - The
Chief Gambling Commissioner and Rob Campbell (Chairman Skycity) - The Chief
Gambling Commissioner and Bruce Carter (Deputy Chairman Skycity)

| also request all correspondence between Skycity and the gambling commission, including
emails, texts and conversations between the Chief Gambling Commissioner and any of the
named members above, and the Executive Director of the Gambling Commission and any of the
named members above

The Commission is extending the time available to respond to your request under sections
15A(1)(a) of the Act, as your request necessitates a search through a large quantity of
information; and as consultations necessary to make a decision in your request cannot
reasonably be completed within the original time limit.

The timeframe has been extended by 20 working days. The Commission’s response will now be
provided to you as soon as practicable and by no later than 2 April 2019.

If you have any feedback or questions about this extension, let us know at
info@gamblingcom.govt.nz.

You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or
Freephone 0800 802 602.

Yours fajthfully

~

Blair Cairncross
Executive Director Gambling Commission
Tel: 09-365 8854

blair.cairncross@gamblingcom.govt.nz
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